November 8, 2008

A work session ot the Board of Education of Port Jefterson Union Free School District
was held on November 8, 2008 at the District Otfice. Present at the 10:15 a.m. call to
order by President Stacey Zink, were Board Members Marybeth Collins, Lauren
Hubbard, and Elisa Scott, Superintendent of Schools, Max Riley, and District Clerk,
Janice Baisley. Also present was Dr. Robert Howard. Board Members Joseph Camarda,
Robert Frey and Robert Ramus were absent. The District Clerk left at 10:30 a.m. and Dr.
Riley acted as Clerk pro tem.

Dr. Howard described options available to the district in choosing a character education
program. In addition, Dr. Howard spoke to the Board in regard to establishing a learning
site in Vietnam. A question and answer period followed.

At 12:00 p.m., motion was made by Ms. Collins, seconded by Dr. Hubbard and carried
4-0 to adjourn.




